
From: Blake Fixler
To: BoardComment
Cc: Matthew McElhenie
Subject: Supervisor Bruce Gibson support letter - Regular Business Item 4.B PSHH Extension
Date: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:37:49 AM
Attachments: PSHH Cambria Pines Support Letter 7-8-24.pdf

Good morning CCSD Directors and Staff.
 
Please see the attached letter of support from Supervisor Bruce Gibson on behalf of the
Peoples’ Self-Help Housing Schoolhouse Lane Project (Item 4.B).
 
Sincerley,
 
Blake Fixler
Legislative Assistant - District Two
San Luis Obispo County
805-781-4338
bfixler@co.slo.ca.us
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Cambria Community Services District 


1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201 
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Re: Agenda Item 4B, July 11, 2024 - Extension of Peoples’ Self-Help Housing intent to serve 


letter 


 


I write in strong support of your staff’s recommendation to grant a time extension on the intent 


to serve letter for Peoples’ Self-Help Housing’s (PSHH) project approved for construction on 


Schoolhouse Lane (the Cambria Pines Apartments). 


 


As you know, PSHH has worked diligently on this important project for many years. The project 


will provide 100% deed-restricted affordable housing units that are desperately needed to 


support Cambria residents and families. As the cost of housing near coastal jobs continues to be 


out of reach for all but the few, this sort of project is crucial for the social and economic wellbeing 


of our community. 


 


PSHH has received notification that building permits are ready and they are finalizing the 


financing for the project. I urge your board to grant the time extension for the intent to serve 


letter so that the community of Cambria can realize the benefits of this extensive effort. Thank 


you. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 
BRUCE GIBSON 


Supervisor, District Two 


San Luis Obispo County 







 
COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO  

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Bruce Gibson District Two Supervisor 

 

 

 

County of San Luis Obispo Government Center 

1055 Monterey Street  |  San Luis Obispo, CA 93408  |  (P) 805-781-4338|  (F) 805-781-1350 

info@slocounty.ca.gov  |  slocounty.ca.gov 

July 8, 2024 
 

 

Cambria Community Services District 

1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201 

Cambria, CA 93428 

 

 

Re: Agenda Item 4B, July 11, 2024 - Extension of Peoples’ Self-Help Housing intent to serve 

letter 

 

I write in strong support of your staff’s recommendation to grant a time extension on the intent 

to serve letter for Peoples’ Self-Help Housing’s (PSHH) project approved for construction on 

Schoolhouse Lane (the Cambria Pines Apartments). 

 

As you know, PSHH has worked diligently on this important project for many years. The project 

will provide 100% deed-restricted affordable housing units that are desperately needed to 

support Cambria residents and families. As the cost of housing near coastal jobs continues to be 

out of reach for all but the few, this sort of project is crucial for the social and economic wellbeing 

of our community. 

 

PSHH has received notification that building permits are ready and they are finalizing the 

financing for the project. I urge your board to grant the time extension for the intent to serve 

letter so that the community of Cambria can realize the benefits of this extensive effort. Thank 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
BRUCE GIBSON 

Supervisor, District Two 

San Luis Obispo County 
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